
Pursuant to WI Statutes 349.16, the Town Of Apple River seasonal weight restrictions
will become effective Monday, 
February 12th, 2024.  This is a critical period of time for town roadways, and we 
request support and cooperation 
during the temporary load limit.  
Effective this date, the Town Of Apple River roads will be restricted to six (6) 
tons for any single axle weight.


